
1st March 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

COMIC RELIEF - Friday 15th March

As you may be aware, Friday 15th March is Red Nose Day for Comic Relief. To raise money for this
worthwhile cause at Brookvale Groby Learning Campus our Head Students are arranging a number of
fundraising activities, these include:

● Students have the opportunity to come to school in non-uniform for a donation of £1. It is
important to make it clear that students must still wear appropriate clothing and lanyards for
the school day. Students must wear appropriate footwear, not wear vest tops or have their
midriffs showing, or wear any offensive clothing. If in doubt, please check our Post 16 dress code
which we expect students on campus to follow.

● A bake sale on Friday 15th March. We would really appreciate any donations of cakes and bakes
to help us raise money, and these can be delivered to reception on Friday morning of the 15th
March.

● Share a joke - we will be putting these up on the TV screens around campus.
● Purchasing a ‘red nose’ - this year they can be purchased during tutor time for £2 each. They will

be on sale from Monday 11th March and our Head Students will visit tutor groups each day.

Donations to Comic Relief can be made in cash directly to the tutor on the morning of the 15th March.

Thank you for your support. I will update you with the final amount raised for Comic Relief through our
social media accounts.

Yours sincerely

Vicki Varney
Assistant Headteacher - Post 16

https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2022/10/03144921/Dress-Code-2022_23-with-student-procedures-3.10.22.pdf

